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This week was art week. All of the classes have been working on 

their art projects, linked to the week’s theme of green and pink. 

Many of the classes have also visited Chisenhale Art Gallery, 

where they looked at the exhibition and had workshops with the 

artist. Hopefully, you will get to see some of the fantastic art 

work on the parents’ open afternoon next Friday. 

 Last Friday we had our assessment for our Silver Oracy 

Award. The assessor was in all day, visiting classes, talking to 

pupils and staff and looking at our records. She was really 

impressed with the confidence and clarity with which the 

children were able to speak. On Monday we received an email 

letting us know that we had been successful in fully meeting the 

criteria for the Silver Oracy Award. 

 On Tuesday, Nursery went on a very exciting trip to the 

Aquarium. They had a fantastic day out and really enjoyed 

seeing all the different sea creatures. Thank you to all the 

parents who helped out on the day. 

 Y5 visited the Science Museum on Tuesday also. The trip 

linked to both their science and history curriculums. They 

looked at the exhibits related to forces and also went to view 

the World War II aircraft.  

 Today we had a visit from the Upper Bailiff from the 

Worshipful Company of Weavers. The Weavers have supported 

the school for many years now and this year provided money for 

us to redo the EYFS playground and to install the  history 

timeline on one of our staircases. The Upper Bailiff cut a ribbon 

to officially open the EYFS playground, as the children cheered. 

After this, he attended an assembly with Y1 – Y6, where he 

presented certificates and book tokens to the children who had 

been nominated by their teachers for consistently showing the 

Chisenhale values of confidence, curiosity and kindness 

throughout the year.  

 We hope to see lots of you at our Summer Fair 

tomorrow – and that the sun shines! 

Mairead McCarthy, Acting Headteacher 

 

Dates for your diary 
Saturday 6th July, from 11am, Summer Fair 

Monday 8th July, 2.30pm school dinner food tasting session for parents 
Wednesday 10th July, 10.30 and 2.30pm, Rocksteady concerts, look out for an email conforming the time your child will play 

Thursday 11th July, 6pm Year 6 performance 
Friday 12th July, from 2pm, parent open afternoon – with cake sale to follow! 

SPORTS DAYS: EYFS - Thursday 11th July 09:15-10:30am (EYFS Playground/main playground) 
KS1 - Monday 8th July 09:30-11:30am (Victoria Park); KS2 - Tuesday 16th July 09:30 - 12:00pm (Victoria Park) 

 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Blackbird: Charlotte & Sophie 

Buzzard: Sara & Abel 

Magpie: Finley & Arthur   

Merlin: Layla & Liam 

Goldcrest: Erin & Arham 

Goshawk: Ayra & Ayman 

Sparrow: Ifza & Seth 

Swift: Savannah & Fatima 

Chiffchaff: Umamah & Rafi 

Crossbill: Bea & Kason 

Woodlark: Luna, Aiden & Henry 

Waxwing: Yasin & Zaheerah 

 

 


